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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 
 

Sustrans’ Parental Survey  

Recently your child participated in 
a Sustrans’ FEAT 1st project.  
Sustrans’ would be very grateful if 
you could complete the enclosed survey and return it 
to school asap.  Thank you. 

 

Sedgefield Primary Olympics   

On Tuesday, three teams   
represented St John’s at 
the Sedgefield Primary 
Olympics.  It was a very 
busy event with a lot of 
schools!  Well done to the 
Girls Football Team who 
worked very hard in the 
heat.  Congratulations to 
the Year 5 Rounder's Team and the Year 3/4        
Athletics Team who came 2nd in their competition. 
 
 
County Final 
 
Well done to Kyle Alison for representing St John’s in 
the School Games County Final.  Kyle did very well 
in Shot Putt, coming 10th overall. 
 
 
 
Guerilla Gardening 
 
A big thank you to all of Year 4 for their 
efforts during the Guerilla Gardening 
project.  Well done to Hannah and 
Travis for their radio contribution. 

Star of the Week - 3rd July 2015 
 
Nursery am   -  Riley 
Nursery pm   -  Oscar 
Reception     -  Olivia 
Class 1    -  Olivia 
Class 2    -  Taylor 
Class 3    -  Ethan 
        Elwood 
Class 4    -  Hannah 
Class 6    -  Alex 

Diary Dates:  
 

Commencing Mon 6th July - Sports Week 
 
Tues 14th July -  Eucharist at Church 9.30am 
 
Wed 15th July -  Year 6 Visit to Lightwater Valley 
 
Wed 15th July -  Rev. David’s After School Club  
         *HAS BEEN CANCELLED* 
Thur 16th July -  Reception and Morning children 
      Parents arrive 10.30am. 
   -  Afternoon children 
      Parents arrive 2.15pm. 
 

School Closes on Friday 17th July for  
the Summer Holidays 

Returning on Thursday 3rd September 
 

Sports Week 
 
During Sports Week, please could you ensure that 
your child brings their PE kit into school and also a 
sunhat, water bottle and sun cream, weather            
permitting.  Thank you. 

Early Years 
 
Fantastic News!  Our butterflies 
have hatched out of their chrysalis!  
This week we read ‘Norman the 
Slug with a Silly Shell’, which tells 
the story of a slug looking for a shell 
so he can be a snail. 
 
Sammy the African Snail 
 
We also had a visit this week from Sammy the African 
Land Snail.  He was very slimy!  McKenzie also 
brought in some snail friends from his garden for 
Sammy.  We have enjoyed drawing snails and have 
made our own clay snails.! 
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